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Lori Fernandez, Jean Lynch, Pam VanKampen, Greater Wisconsin Agency on Aging Resources, Older Americans Act Consultants 

With the  
GWAAR  
Nutrition Team                  Week of May 02, 2022 

The  

Dish 
Spring Might Be Here! 

At least the Winnebago Nutrition 
Program decided it was Spring. 
They collaborated with students 
at a local school to design “bunny 
bags” for their home delivered 
meal participants. What a won-
derful way to bring a smile to the 
participants! 

Forms, Forms and More Forms! 

Just a reminder to make sure you let your GWAAR 
Nutrition Representative know of any changes in 
your program. If you are closing a site, relocating, 
or opening a new one, please fill out the correct 
form. If you are just not reopening a site that  
has been closed due to COVID, that is considered 
“closing a site”. You will need to fill out a Closing 
Form and have approval from GWAAR. You  
can find the forms for changes on the GWAAR 
website: https://gwaar.org/forms_1, or always 
feel free to reach out to your GWAAR nutrition 
representative.  

HDM Video 

Check this great video created by the UW  
Interns at https://youtu.be/Ji-3uGRlyyg! This was 
filmed at Marquette County and we want to give 
them a shout out for letting us film their program.  

Congratulations to Bob Kellerman! 

Bob, Executive Director  
of GWAAR, is retiring, and  
his last day will be June 1.  
Bob’s graciousness,  
leadership and endless  
advocacy for older adults  
will be missed! Bob, enjoy your new journey in 
life. We are thankful for your years of service to 
the nutrition network. 

Staffing Recruitment Idea! 

Trying to get the word out? Please feel free  
to use wisnutrition@googlegroups.com to  
share your job postings for your nutrition pro-
grams. Your job posting will go out to the entire 
nutrition network. For example, if you are look-
ing for someone for your Janesville meal site, one 
of your peers would see it and might know of 
someone who lives in Janesville who would be  
interested in a position. Just like that, you’ve got 
another way to help with staff recruiting. 

Dietitian/Diet Tech Peer Sharing Call 

The next Dietitian/Diet Tech Peer Sharing Call  
is May 26th from 9-10:00 a.m. Join on your  
computer or mobile app : 

Click here to join the meeting  
Or call in (audio only)  
+1 608-338-1382,,946629708#   

March for Meals! 

The Sauk County Nutrition Program celebrated March for Meals by inviting community leaders to ride 
along with ADRC staff and volunteers during Community Champions Week.  
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